
Club Update – 4th January 2021 

Firstly, on behalf of the ALTC Directors and General Committee, I would like to wish 
you and your family a Happy New Year. 

Following this evening’s COVID-19 announcement by the Prime Minister, sadly we 
have no choice but to CLOSE the Club for the foreseeable future until restrictions are 
lifted. This will take effect from mid-night (4th January 2021). 

Since the first lockdown last March, we continue to give our assurance that when the 
overall situation in the country becomes clearer; we will look at options regarding 
membership so that ultimately the vast majority of you do not lose out. This may be 
by a partial refund or membership period extension.  

As I am sure we all agree the Tennis Club is a vital part of our community and will re-
open its facilities as soon as restrictions are lifted. In the meantime, we would like to 
thank you once again for your continued support and patience during these very 
unprecedented times we are continuing to experience. However, for now the most 
important aspect is that you all keep safe. Please stay at home so we can get rid of 
this dreadful virus. 

As the situation develops we will of course be back in touch. 

Take care 

Tina 
(on behalf of ALTC Directors and General Committee) 

 

 


